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https://www.congress.gov/bill/115th-congress/senate-bill/1728?q=%7B%22search%22%3A%5B%22s.1728%22%5D%7D&r=1
http://bit.ly/2aXwJS5
http://bit.ly/2rfzJ6J
http://bit.ly/2gK74OD
http://www.politico.com/f/?id=0000015a-6d3f-d49b-a77a-7fbf234a0001


penalties for nonviolent crimes,5 

https://www.justice.gov/opa/press-release/file/965896/download
https://www.justice.gov/opa/press-release/file/965896/download
http://bit.ly/2rrcPXa
http://bit.ly/2rnMY2k


Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact 
Lisa Rosenberg, Executive Director of Open the Government, at 
lrosenberg@openthegovernment.org, or 202.332.6736.  
 

Sincerely,

mailto:lrosenberg@openthegovernment.org

